
PreKindergarten students and parents were invited to M.D. Betts 

Elementary Library’s Dr. Seuss Reading Café as part of the Read 

Across America celebration.  Fourth and fifth grade students greeted 

parents, offered them book menus, and 

read the ordered titles to the families.  

Students and parents created a picture 

frame keepsake and received a free 

book and Dr. Seuss goodies. 
 

to view a presentation of the 
event go to 
https://goo.gl/UqvZX9 
or scan the code with a 
QR reader app 

https://goo.gl/UqvZX9

